
 
 

FY24 Homeland Security Appropriations Bill Highlights and CDS Requests: 

  

Homeland Security 

  

Senator Murkowski secured $150 million for the U.S. Coast Guard to acquire a Commercially 

Available Icebreaker to improve our nation’s strategic capabilities in the Arctic and to improve 

maritime domain awareness while also including support for U.S. Coast Guard infrastructure. 

She also worked to include funding to mitigate future natural disaster events. She ensured that 

the bill would strengthen border security and provide resources to combatting the fentanyl crisis. 

Senator Murkowski’s CDS requests and appropriation wins include: 

• Skagway: $5.101 million to the Municipality of Skagway for phase one of a rockslide 

mitigation project to protect Skagway's critical port economy. 
• Haines: $1 million to the Haines Borough for an emergency operations center. 
• Mat-Su Borough: $1.25 million to the Matanuska-Susitna Borough for a project that 

will offer a proposed protection and safety option for homeowners in critical at-risk 

flooding areas. 
• Seward: $655,000 to the Kenai Peninsula Borough for a Seward Bear Creek Service 

Area flood mitigation project. 
• Seward: $25 million to advance the Fast Response Cutter homeporting project in 

Seward. 
• USCG: the bill provides 5.2% pay raise for Coast Guard military personnel. 

 
 


